
Carrant Brook Junior School  

Newsletter   
Newsletter Date: 28 June 2019 

Headteacher’s Message:      
 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 

On Monday, Rachel from Tewkesbury Library visited the School to talk about the Summer Reading 
Challenge.  The Challenge encourages children and families into their local libraries and inspires them to 
read for pleasure by combining free access to books with fun social activities and a creative online 
element.  Children need to sign up at the library to receive a Space Chase collector folder.  They then 
need to visit the library at least three times over the holiday and borrow and read at least six library 
books, collecting special stickers to complete their folder. Children who complete the Summer Reading 
Challenge are awarded a special medal and certificate. 
Year 6 took their turn at the Talent Show Auditions yesterday, the Top 3 Acts to go through to the next 
stage are Teagan/Summer, Phoebe and Charlie.  Year 4 auditions are on Thursday 4th July.    
 

Before we go over to our new system of on-line ordering for uniform, we have existing stock of 
sweatshirts and cardigans, which we are offering for £5 each.  We also have a number of PE t-shirts, 
which we will be selling for £4 each.  Please contact the school office for available sizes.  Any unsold 
uniform will also be available for sale at the Summer Fayre next Friday. 
 

I am pleased to inform you that we successfully appointed Laura Kerby as a new class teacher for 
September 2019.  A letter detailing next year’s classes will be sent out on Friday 5 July ready for Move 
Up Day on Monday 8 July. 
 

Kind regards, Maria Budd 
Headteacher  

Year 2 Visit from Northway 

 

On Tuesday, the Year 5 
children welcomed the Year 2 
pupils for an afternoon of fun! 

 
 
 
 

Year 5 Elite Commando Event 

On Wednesday Year 5 spent the day at Tewkesbury School with Elite Commando Marines 

 
 
 
 
 
   

  



Commendations:   
 
Congratulations to our Golden Book Merit Award winners.   

 

Congratulations also to Ash class      

 who won this week’s attendance with 97.8% 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Reading Challenge:   

Congratulations to pupils in Ash & Birch class this week who came Joint 1st with 100% of pupils reading 

at least 4 times each week.   

2nd - Elm 96.6%  3rd - Sycamore 95.5%  4th - Oak 89%  5th - Willow 86.96% 

Please can you support us in encouraging your child to read at least 4 times per week. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDED READING BOOKS: 
 

Year 3:  
 The Amazing Adventures of Hercules, Jason 

and the Gold Fleece by C Zeff 
 James and the Giant Peach by Roald Dahl 
 

Year 4: 
 Diary of a Wimpy Kid Series by Jeff Kinney 
 How to Train Your Dragon by Helen Cresswell 
 

Year 5: 
 Storm Runners by Barbara Mitchelhill 
 Northern Lights by Philip Pullman 
 

Year 6: 
 The Vampire’s Assistant by 

Darren Shan 
 Granny by Anthony Horowitz 
 

House Points:  Congratulations! 
 

Which house is in the lead so far this term? 
 

1st place  - Emerald 

2nd place - Ruby 

3rd place  - Sapphire 
 

Which house is in the lead so far overall?  
 

1st place  -  Emerald 

2nd place -  Ruby 

3rd place  -  Sapphire 

 

TERM DATES: 
 

Term Six: Monday 3rd June - Tuesday 23rd July    
 
 

INSET DAYS - children do not attend school                  
Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd July   
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 

Thursday 4 July - Year 4 Talent Show auditions 

Friday 5 July - Summer Fayre 

Monday 08 July - Move up day 

Tuesday 9 July - Bikeability starts for Year 6 

Thursday 11 July - Year 3 Talent Show auditions 

Friday 12 July - Reports to parents 

Wednesday 17 July - Year 6 Abbey Service 

2.30pm 
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